
Officers and Committee Reports 
For the June 16, 2016 Executive Meeting 

 
Gabriola Power Squadron Financial Report –June 16, 2016 

Respectfully submitted by Jude 
 
April Opening Balance:      $4619.45 
 Expenses: 
 CPS-Materials     $140.00 
 CPS-Dues     $153.00 
        
 Total Expenses:(-)      $293.00 
 
 Deposits: 
 Gabriola Rec Society-table purchase  $220.00 
 Interest     $0.04 
  

Total Deposits:(+)      $220.04 
 
May Opening Balance:      $4546.49 
 Expenses: (-) 
 AGM Dinner-Elaine Pearce   $79.55 
 AGM Dinner-Jude Briscoe   $174.80 
 Gabriola Senior Citizens Assoc-AGM rent $60.00       
 Total Expenses:      $314.35 
 
 Deposits: (+) 
 External Deposit-CPS-(renewal/new ) $99.00 
 Interest     $0.04 
  

Total Deposits:      $99.04 
 
June Opening Balance:      $4331.18 
 
 

Communications, Privacy, Scuttlebutt Ed. 
Report to Bridge 

June 16, 2016 
 
Scuttlebutt was published following the AGM and included the spirit of the celebratory event.  I 
also published a special extra edition notifying the membership of the Nominating Committee 
report and the announcement of the AGM. 
 



**************** 
Communications – A notice was sent out reminding people of the Workshops, and when they 
didn’t happen for lack of interest I sent out a notice with a new schedule.   
 
Fireworks Cruise – this will take place as indicated in the recent notice and in Scuttlebutt.  I’ve 
heard no confirmations as of yet, but will send out another reminder later in June.  One 
additional person has indicated possible interest. 
 
Burgees – There are no further orders, and it stands now at 11. I thought we had two more but 
unable to find more than 11.   
 
Privacy – nothing to report  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Don Butt 
 
 

SAFETY BOAT CHECKS-MAY 2016 
 
With weather cooperating, and many volunteers to include Don Butt, Ralph Hagen, Ian 
Waymark, Bill Kalbfleisch, Mike Hoeinghaus, and Bob Wood, the safety boat checks were able 
to pass 9 participating boats this year with checks at Silva Bay Marina, Silva Bay Inn Boatelle, 
Page’s Marina, and private and public docks at Degnen Bay…special thanks to our great 
volunteers and George Myette for making sure the word got out there to our boating 
community. Bob Wood has offered to be the contact if anyone else wants their boat checked. 
Respectfully submitted by Jude Briscoe 


